
 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

Dear fellow Residents, 14th August  2017 

 
Please note that we will be marking ARBOR DAY on 9th September this year by planting up to 20 

trees near to the new club house. The holes are being dug now and traditionally we follow the 

event with a street braai. 

 

A problem has arisen over our choice of date. There is rugby at 12.00 (Springboks versus 

Australia in Perth) but we should be able to work around this by the planting being in the morning 

followed by coffee, rusks and muffins in the Clubhouse, then the street braai say from 16.00 

(4pm). 

 

Please make a note of the date, a more detailed program will follow shortly. 

 

 
 

Cheers, 

 

Chris Edwards 

Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. 

 

  COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents for Arbor Day 2017 


